During the month of October, the National Junior Honor Society would like your
support in keeping the feet of those in need warm and dry.

WHO: All Saints students

WHAT: Donate a pair of new socks or make a $1.00 donation each Friday to wear a
pair of your own fun socks to school. Bright and colorful socks encouraged!

WHEN: Every Friday in October

WHY #1: As the winter season creeps in homeless shelters have a great need for
socks of all sizes to keep the feet of those in need warm and dry. Remember,
homelessness affects many. Socks for men, women and children are needed.

WHY #2: The money raised through the choice of donations will be used to
purchase stockings and stuff them with joy for St. Mary’s Hospital patients at
Christmas.

*Student socks must be below the knee and not contain any inappropriate words or images.



